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Earlier this month we marked the official
end of the 2025 Legislative Session with

Sine Die finally arriving, closing out a
productive period of policymaking.

I’d be remiss if I didn’t mention our
beloved Paloma Alvarez who is leaving

our office to open her own business.
Thank you, Paloma, for all you did for the
constituents of District 40!  We will miss

you. I’d also like to welcome Cedric
McMinn to our team. Looking forward to

seeing your work for our constituency!

Wishing you and your loved ones a safe
and joyful Independence Day as we

celebrate the freedoms that make our
country so special. 

Sincerely,
Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez
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